
  

 The Mundella News 

Terms 1-2 Highlights                                               December 2024         

Aspire and Achieve 

We welcomed our lovely new 

Reception Class in September, we 

are so proud of how well they 

have settled in. 

 
Exploring our Local Area Different year groups 

throughout the school 

have been on trips to 

both the Quarterhouse 

and the Folkestone 

Museum. 

The children have had 

lots of fun with the 

museum workshops, 

exploring life in a Roman 

Villa, Smugglers, Victorian 

Folkestone and much 

more.  

They have also enjoyed 

some very engaging 

workshops with the 

Folkestone Quarterhouse. 



P.E Activities 

We have been keeping active 

in P.E and made the most of  

getting outdoors when the 

weather has allowed it! 

After School Clubs 

We have started some exciting new clubs over 

the last couple of terms, including Street 

Dance Club and Baking Club. 

Harvest Festival 

We celebrated 

Harvest Festival with 

an assembly and some 

of our Year 6 children 

took the food 

donations to the 

Harbour Church Foodbank. 

Happy Children at Lunch! 

 



Mundella Collective 

It has been a busy time for Mundella Collective. We have had a monthly book swap every 
month since September, with the very special addition of hand-knitted hats by Jennie at 

the last two swaps, as well as cereal and school uniform.  You never know what you might 
find at Book Swap! In 2025 we are planning to launch a table of books for parents too, we 

know that it's not just our kids who enjoy a good read.   
 

We have been very grateful for donations for the Help Yourself Coat Rail at school, and we 
know that 40 coats have found new homes this year.  The Help Yourself Coat Rail will be in 

the old reception area for another few months, with hats and gloves also available.  
 

In other news, Mundella Collective is in the process of becoming a PTA for Mundella 
School, as this will help us to apply for funding for activities and facilities for our 

children. We will hold our first AGM in January 2025 - everyone is welcome, and we'll 
share the date nearer the time.   

Themed Days at Mundella 
In October we acknowledged 

Mental Health Day in school. 

We had a special assembly, 

wore yellow and did some 

lessons on this important 

topic.  

In November we took part 

in the Veritas Trust Maths 

Day. The children had a 

great day working as a 

team to  solve riddles and 

puzzles. 

We also had a Black History Day and an Anti-Bullying Day and next term there will be a 

Safer Internet Day! 



Festive Celebrations 

 

Year 3 & 4 Street Dance Performance  

Year 3 & 4 worked very hard on their dance moves for 

their big performance to parents! The children have 

been really enjoying the lessons and learning their 

new moves.  

EYFS & KS2 performed incredibly well during their Winter Show. We 

loved seeing all their hard work coming together! 

Our school choir has been 

performing in the local area 

including in Asda and for the 

people living at Laurel House. They 

managed to  raise a fantastic £223 

towards the young voices trip in 

January. 

Our Brand New Pre-School 

We are very excited to be opening our brand new 

’Stepping Stones’ Pre-School in January for 3-4 

year olds. Thank you to everyone who has worked 

so hard on this and a special thank you to Mrs 

Blunden who has lead this project. 



Festive Celebrations 

Coming Up in Term 3… 

-Term 3 begins on Monday 6th January. 

- Term 3 After school clubs will need to be booked online via School Cloud, 

more details will come out on Monday 6th January.  

-Our Stepping Stones Mundella Pre-School will be opening in January. Please 

call us if you would like to book a tour. 

 

On Wednesday we had a 

wonderful ‘Christmas 

around the world’ themed 

church service followed by 

our Christmas dinner. There 

was lots of fun and laughter. 

We finished this fun-filled term 

with our annual Mundella’s Got 

Talent show. The acts were 

fantastic and the children were 

really supportive of each other. 

Well done to everyone who took 

part, particularly the winners in 

each group. 

We hope all children and families have a lovely winter break! 


